Date: 13 of May 2020

FROM:  Chief Court Officer'Coust Manages
Part-Louis District Court (South)
1® Floos
Mew Couart Hivuase
Port-Lous

T The President of the Bar Council
Port-Louis

Following the “Communiqué” deted the g% of May 2070 issued by the Offics of the
Honourable Chief Justice in connection wiih COVID-1%, 1 wish to inform you that the telephone
number “2103099° appearing in the column of Pomt Louis District {South] has sow besn
replaced by a mew telephone ruenber 2121432,

In light of the above, the numbet 31 DA99™ should be disregarded and the new number
«3131432" is now cperational for any jrformation requested.

Please inform your members accordingly.
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i, The President of Law Seciety
2 The Secretary of ihe Hon Chief Justice




